
WMS Student Council 

The Webster Student Council is an organization conducted by students and supervised by adults. The purpose of WMS 
STUCO is to give students an opportunity to develop leadership by organizing and carrying out school activities and 
service projects. In addition to planning events that contribute to school spirit and building community, the STUCO is 
also the voice of the student body. They work hard to share student ideas, interests and concerns. All students are 
encouraged to participate. 

Congratulations to the 2021-2022 Webster STUCO Executive Board!

President: Macy D.
Co Vice Presidents: Juliette S. and Grace W.
Secretary: Maris F.
Treasurer: Molly K.

6th Grade Representatives: Katie F. and Huxley P.
7th Grade Representative: Samantha W.
8th Grade Representative: Holton H.

Webster STUCO Meeting Calendar

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1szkRpSLQbYual0OOXIu0DAv_9UX6RaKoS99YDLTsoV0/edit?usp=sharing

